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Circular 
 
Sub :  Assessment of the existing Banking Facility of the 

Indian Bank, GGSIPU. 
 
 

This is in continuation to the Circular of even number dated 

21.10.2019 issued by the Accounts Branch of the University. The 

Committee constituted for the above said purpose has sought 

feedback/comments/inputs from all the University Departmental Heads 

in relation to their experience (particularly concerning students) in 

transacting Official Business with the Indian Bank, GGSIPU. 

 

 All the Deans/Directors/COE/Branch Heads are, therefore, 

requested to provide an appropriate response to the Finance and 

Accounts branch, latest by 21.11.2019, to enable the aforesaid 

Committee to take a comprehensive view on the subject matter. 

 

 
(Prabhat Mishra) 

Assistant Regsitrar(F&A) 
To, 
       All the Departmental Heads of the University 

 
Copy forward for information:- 
 

1. Prof. A.K. Saini, Chairman of the Committee 
2. Assistant Registrar, VC Secretariat, GGSIPU 
3. Assistant Registrar, Office of the Registrar, GGSIPU 

 

 


